
ANNOUNCEMENT – 16 June 2022 

Honourable Members, 

I wish to inform the House that, following the announcement 

I made this morning, the Hon. Stephanie Anquetil met me in 

my office and admitted having used her mobile phone for a 

purpose not connected with the conduct of parliamentary 

business. 

The Hon. Member has expressed her wish to tender her 

apologies. 

I therefore invite the Hon. Member to do so accordingly. 

I thank you. 


